
 
 

 

October 4, 2007 

 

Rashmi Doshi 

Chief, Laboratory Division 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

RE:  Radio Modules with FCC IDs:  N7NMC8775-H and N7N-MC5725-H 

 

Dear Mr. Rashmi Doshi, 

 

Sierra Wireless understands that the Commission is concerned about users installing our 

radio modules with FCC IDs N7NMC8775-H and N7N-MC5725-H into notebook 

computers that they have not been certified for.  We are working on a mechanism to 

prevent this from happening. 
  

Regarding the radio modules with FCC IDs N7NMC8775-H (Form 731 Confirmation 

Number EA374205) and N7N-MC5725-H (Form 731 Confirmation Number EA408582), 

we only ship these to HP and their notebook OEMs for use with HP notebooks covered by 

the current certifications.  These radio modules with these specific FCC IDs will not be 

provided to any other entity. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Ying Wang 

Staff Regulatory Specialist 


